
 

 

 

 

 

IO/ZO/5/2021 Sopot, May 18th, 2021 

 

 

 

 

INFORMATION ABOUT CANCELLATION OF THE PROCEDURE 

re. the procedure for the delivery of two sumbersible water loggers with sensor for pCO2 recording  

(drop-in membrane) 

 

 

The Contracting Authority – the Institute of Oceanology of the Polish Academy of Science – informs there 

were no bid offers submitted within the deadline in the procedure for the delivery of two sumbersible water 

loggers with sensor for pCO2 recording (drop-in membrane). 

  

Due to reasons set above, the Contracting Authority cancels the procedure on basis of chapter VII section 25 

letter a) of Quotation Request Notice. 
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